
 

Christmas Costume Info 
 

Parents, 

Before we know it, the Christmas program will be here!  The students have been working on the 
Christmas music and are eagerly anticipating the production.  The program will be held on 
Friday, Dec. 16, at 10:00am, in the Worship Center of First Baptist Church/Orlando. 
 

You will find the costume assignments below and what you will need to provide to complete the 
costume.  Students will wear athletic-type shoes.  The school-supplied pieces will be kept at 
school and the students will dress in costume when they arrive on the morning of Dec. 16.     

K Prep/TK- Manger animals- students will wear manger animal costumes (cows, donkeys, 
sheep, doves, or camels). Students should wear something under the vest (shirt, pants) that 
coordinates with their “animal”. Please check with your teacher to find out which “animal” your 
child will be. 
 
Kindergarten- Snowmen(snowboys and snowgirls)-Students will be provided with a 
“snowman” top.  You will need to provide long, black pants and shoes. 
 
1st Grade – Snowflakes – Students will be provided with a “snowflake” top. You will need to 
provide long, black pants and shoes. 
 
2nd Grade – Christmas Trees – Students will be provided with a “tree” top.  You will need to 
provide long, brown or black pants and shoes. 

3rd Grade – Presents – Students will be provided with an “presents” top.  You will need to 
provide long, black pants and shoes. 
 
4th Grade – Angels – Students will be provided with an “angel” costume.  Students will need to 
wear TFA clothing underneath (white shirt and khaki bottoms are suggested), and shoes.  
Teachers will provide garland halos. 
 
5th Grade – Shepherds – Students will be provided with a “shepherd” costume.  Students will 
need to wear TFA clothing underneath, and shoes.  A rope-type belt would be a great addition to 
the costume, if you choose. 
 
 
Information has been sent for the 3rd-5th grade Royal Choir students regarding what they will be 
wearing.   
 
 


